STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATICN DIVISION-

BR[{C}E KING - POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GCVERNOR STATE LAND DFFICE BUILDING
LARRY KEHDE SANTA FE, NEW MIXICO §7501
SECRETARY March 30, 1981 (505) 827-2434

Torrecn 01l Company
P. 0. Box 356
Flora Vista, New Mexico 87415

Attention: Mr. Wm. R. Reed

Re: Case 6795, WFX 484,
Injection PTréssure Increase

Dear Mr. Reed:

Based upon information and test data submitted by your
letter of November 21, 1980, the maximum authorized
wellhead pressure for the following described wells is

hereby increased to 380 psi:

San Luis Federal Well No. 2, Unit K, 21-T18N-R3W
San Luis federal Well No. 4, Unit J, Z21-T18N-R3W

Yours very truly,

JOE D. RAMEY
Director

JDR/RLS/fd

cce: Frank Chavez



